
 
  
 
The Glass Association of North America is proud to announce that 
registration for the GANA Glass Fabrication & Glazing Educational 
Conference is now open!  Attendees may register at 
www.glasswebsite.com for this industry-recognized and historic 
event. 
  
As you know, the Monte Carlo Resort and Casino recently had a roof 
fire which damaged part of the building’s façade.  GANA has been in 
contact with hotel management, and the building will open to the 
public in two weeks! 
  
The event will takes place at the Monte Carlo Resort and Casino in 
Las Vegas on April 21-23, 2008. 
  
Plan now to attend GlassFab, which features educational seminars 
on insulating, laminated and tempered glass, as well as contract 
glazing/project management and estimating. 
  
We look forward to seeing you in Vegas! 
  
The GANA Team 
 


